WCEC

Adult Conteniporary — 810 Khz

December 26, 1978

Dear Mr., Cooper,

We received your letter and were glad to hear you were
able to pick up our station in Provincetown, Mass. The
spots and songs you listed were indeed part of our broadcast
on Wednesday, December 20,

This makes verification number 1,105, and number 166
from the Tar Heel State,

Enclesed you'll find the coverage map you requested,
We wish you the happiest of New Years. Thanks for writing,
and keep listening.,

Viles Williams
Engineer
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